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On November 30, 2021, American Honda announced a Safety Recall for certain 16-19M Pilot,
17-20M Ridgeline, 19M Passport vehicles. This Safety Recall is for vehicles that have improperly
adjusted front hoods. Under certain condiƟons, the hood may open while driving, increasing the risk
of a crash.

Demand on the Rivet Kits (06601-TG7-305) used in inspecƟon process B noted in Service BulleƟn
21-086 Safety Recall: Hood VibraƟon at Highway Speeds
has been much higher than anƟcipated. This Rivet kit repair is required in limited cases based on
inspecƟon of the hood. American Honda is working with our supplier to make addiƟonal parts
available. To allow for as many repairs as possible, effecƟve immediately, December 1st, parts are no
longer available for open dealer ordering.
 
American Honda is conƟnuing to work with our supplier and we hope to have this situaƟon resolved
by early in 2022. AŌer completed inspecƟon, if Rivet Kit 06601-TG7-305 is required for repair,
please contact your local dealer analyst (844-510-7778) or DPSM and provide VIN number so the
part can be ordered/shipped. AddiƟonal details and informaƟon will be shared as it becomes
available.
 
 
Thank you,
 
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

 

Sent on 12 01 2021     Expires on 12 20 2021
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